
Glen Osborne Borough Council Committee Meeting (August 5, 2025, 7 pm) at Osborne 
Elementary School 

Present:  Josh Lambert, Jim Cohen, Bill Monski, John OrndorƯ, Greg Curran (by phone), 
Mary Scalercio (by phone). 

Public Safety: (1.) Jim Cohen will negotiate an extension of the Police Contract with Chief 
Mazza and have a document ready for council approval in September.  (2.) Jim Cohen will 
order no parking signs for Colonial Place and Osborne Lane and direct our public works 
contractor to install the signs and paint yellow lines along the curb where parking is not 
permitted. 

Public Services: (1.) Mary Scalercio will contact Diane Vierling about a borough council 
party for late September or early October.  (2.) Mary Scalercio expressed concern 
about the lights for decorating the evergreen by the Osborne Elementary School 
parking lot.  Council discussed asking Brian Brown to take responsibility for 
purchasing the lights and insuring they remain functional throughout the holiday 
season. 

Public Works: (1.) John OrndorƯ emailed Brian Brown a copy of the draft letter regarding 
leaf collection to be sent to borough residents in early fall.  Bill Monski suggested 
posting signs announcing dates of leaf collection at key intersections in the borough 
and agreed to create and install such signs.  Jim Cohen wants Brian Brown to 
provide an estimate of the cost for doing one borough-wide leaf collection; if the 
price is low enough, he proposed increasing the number of leaf collection days.  
Brian Brown will be present at the council meeting on August 19. (2.) Bids for 
repairing storm sewer inlets and relining Center Street sewer line (funded by the 
GEDTF 2024 Grant) are due August 15.  Clint Reilly will recommend low bidder for 
borough council approval at council meeting on August 19. (3.) Solicitor Jewart is 
working with magistrate’s oƯice to allow internal inspection of 531 Sycamore Road. 
(4.) Jim Cohen and Bill Monski inspected the contents of the borough storage unit.  
Brian Brown agreed to provide storage for borough materials so borough will not 
need to rent storage unit. (5.) Glen Osborne Borough was able to purchase salt 
through the QVCOG, and Brian Brown has agreed to store the salt in an area 
designated for Glen Osborne Borough.  

 

John OrndorƯ 

 


